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 - A 17-year-old girl was taken to Saint Anthony’s Health Center in Alton GODFREY
with minor shoulder injuries after an accident Thursday afternoon, the Godfrey Fire 
Protection District said.

The girl was swerving to avoid a cat on Pierce Lane near Rolling Hills Golf Club in 
Godfrey when the crash occurred, the Godfrey Fire Protection District said.

The red Chevy Cobalt shown above overturned in the crash.

A portion of Pierce Lane in Godfrey was closed for a time period awaiting a tow of the 
vehicle.


